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Circular 23 - 2019                  28 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
INCIDENT IN FREDERICK ROAD 
 
On Thursday 27 June 2019, at approximately 13:30 there was an attempted hijacking in 
Frederick road involving civilians. The South African Police Service was alerted and reacted 
immediately. 
  
Although we are shocked by the incident, we are happy that nobody was injured. 
  
Once again, we would like to remind our Residents to be vigilant at all times when outside 
the safety of the village. Please report any strange looking vehicles, activities or behaviours 
in the immediate vicinity to management. 
  
Have a great weekend. 
  
Kind regards 
 

 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 
 


